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Legacy Investment Mutual Fund Trust achieves its "Mutual Fund Trust" Designation 

 

Lethbridge, June 7th, 2022 – As of March 31, 2022, Epiphany Legacy Investment Mutual Fund 
Trust (the “Trust”), has satisfied all of the Income Tax Act (Canada) requirements for the Trust 
to achieve its "Mutual Fund Trust" and tax deferred eligible status.  

This allows existing and future investors to hold their investments in the Trust units in 
registered or tax deferred eligible accounts like RRSP, TFSA, RRIF accounts etc. 

 

Darryl Kenna, Trustee and CEO of Epiphany Group said, “the board of trustees of Legacy 
Investment Mutual Fund Trust are very proud and excited about this symbolic 
accomplishment. This achievement allows the investment community, across most of 
Canada, to have broader access to the generational product we have proudly built”.  

 

Legacy Investment would like to thank all the investors who helped us achieve this key business 
objective. 

For questions regarding Legacy please contact your financial advisor or the Trust directly at 
info@legacyinvestment.ca or call 403-359-8606. 

 

Sincerely,  

The Trust Administration Team 

 


